
As you see from the sidebar, 
this organization is all about 
the needs of people with 
p r i m a r y  i m m u n e 
deficiencies. It is currently a 
very loose network of people 
trying to encourage each 
other as we support the 
researchers who are working 
to solve our medical 
problems. Our first K.I.D.’s 
day was a great success, and 
it was wonderful to see some 
of you there last year.   We 
hope that more of you will be 
able to make it this year. For 
our first year, NEPIDN has 
done very well, but we 
believe that it can be much 
more. As we begin our 
second year of existence, we 
need to find other ways to 
serve each other. We would 
like to fund research, but that 
will require  some major 
fund-raising projects. We 
would like to hold a golf 
tournament, and we are 
looking for volunteers to help 
organize it. If you would be 
willing to help, please call 
Stan Graziano at 603-362-

Mark  your calendar!  Our 
1999 K.I.D’s day is 
Saturday, June 12th from 
11 AM until 3 PM in the 
Prouty Garden of Boston 
Children’s Hospital (Rain 
or Shine!)  Join the fun !  
The more the merrier.  
Since the event is funded 
by corporate sponsors, it is 
completely free to families 
who are dealing with a 
p r i m a r y  i m m u n e 
deficiency.  
NEPIDN’s first K.I.D’s 
day, held last June, was a 
tremendous success.  It 
was sponsored by Baxter, 
Ca re mark ,  Cen t eon , 
C o r a m  H e a l t h c a r e ,  
Friendly’s and Okedoke 
Kara oke .   Desp i t e 
to rren t ia l  ra in  and 
flooding, which drove the 
event indoors, about sixty 
people attended and 
enjoyed great food, games, 
music, karaoke, face-
painting, and fellowship, 

(Continued on page 2) 

Second Annual K.I.D’s Day!! 

Our singers were great! 

Where do we 
go from here?? 

The Purpose of 

t h e  N e w 

E n g l a n d 

Primary Immune 

Deficiency is 

threefold: 

 

 

1: To support 

the clinical and 

basic research 

n e e d e d  t o 

b e t t e r 

understand and 

treat Primary 

I m m u n e 

Deficiencies. 

 

2: To promote 

p u b l i c 

awareness of 

Primary Immune 

Deficiencies. 

 

3: To provide 

mutual support 

a n d 

encouragement 

to each other. 

 

 

 

Volume 2, Issue 1 April 4, 1999 

The Games were fun! 

Limbo !! 
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In This Issue... Second Annual New England Primary Immune Deficiency Network K.I.D.’s Day!!! 

(Continued from page 1) 
as you can see by these 
photos! Hopefully the 
weather will treat us 
better this year.  Please let 
us know if you will join 
us! RSVP to Stan or 
Nancy Graziano at 603-

362-5254 or the 
address above by 
June 2nd. 

Have you had the heart-
stopping experience of 
finding out that the IVIG 
that was just infused into 
your child has been 
recalled? The 
International Plasma 
Producers Industry 
Association (IPPIA) will 
now be keeping a 
database of IVIG users, 
and will call the user 
directly in the event of a 
recall. Hopefully this will 
speed up the recall 
process so the users will 
find out BEFORE the 
product is used! If you 
would like to be added to 
this database, you can 

request enrollment 
materials from IVIG 
manufacturers, the IPPIA, 
or the Immune Deficiency 
Foundation (IDF). 
Enrollment is also 
available through the toll-
free telephone number at 
1-888-873-2838 (1-888-
UPDATE-U) and online 
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NEPIDN K.I.D’s 
Day June 12th, 
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IVIG Recall Notifications      


